FRIARS TRACK MEET -
MONDAY APRIL 28- 10am — 3:30p.m.
IMPORTANT UPDATE!!!

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to have over 100 athletes attend this Monday’s
Friars Track meet at Swangard Stadium!
Thank you to all our volunteer parent drivers for offering to help with

the transport of our students.

PLEASE ARRIVE NO LATER THAN 9:15 am at the stands so
students can warm up properly before their events. Remember parking
may be difficult so arrive early to avoid illegal parking in the
neighborhood!

For those who indicated they need to go by School Bus, Students
MUST be at the school now later than 8:30am as the Bus will leave by

8:45am.



REMINDERS FOR TRACK!
ALL STUDENTS MUST COMPETE IN OLS GYM STRIP- NO
OTHER LOGOS ARE ALLOWED.
PLEASE PACK ENOUGH HEALTHY SNACKS, WATER AND
YOUR OWN LUNCH. COACHES WILL ADVISE THE BEST
TIME TO EAT AS SOME EVENTS WILL BE CONSECUTIVE
NO CONCESSIONS ARE ALLOWED UNTIL AFTER THEIR
EVENTS. ALSO, NO PHONES, OR ELECTRONIC GAMES.
STUDENTS MUST STAY IN THE STANDS AT ALL TIMES SO
COACHES CAN QUICKLY MARSHALL THEM AS NEEDED.
PARENTS CAN SIT IN PARENT ASSIGNED AREAS.
STUDENTS MAY GO HOME DIRECTLY AFTER
COMPLETING THEIR EVENTS. PLEASE DO NOT RETURN
TO THE SCHOOL, AS THERE WILL NOT BE SPACE FOR
THEM WITH THE COMBINED CLASSROOMS.
LASTLY, WE ENCOURAGE ALL STUDENTS TO ENJOY THE
FIRST FRIENDLY TRACKMEET

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR ENTHUSIASTIC SUPPORT!!



